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Sue Ellen Fast, 

This is ironic given the "community" that came to the lawn of the legislature many decades 

ago to convince the government to create an Island trust. Since that day we have watched 

the trust out grow their office space several times and become a bloated bureaucracy. As is 

usual with this type of growth and access to the public purse, the Islands Trust has become 

inefficient, out of touch and smug in their belief that their voice is the voice of the islands.  

I urge you to reject the Policy Statement proposal to remove community from the Trust's 

mandate. Thank you. 

Brian Kittleson  
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